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Learning together - enjoying success - aiming high –  

celebrating difference – enriching community 

 

 
Monday, 29 November 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Out of classroom learning for KS 1 children at St Luke’s Church, Milber, in the afternoon 

of Wednesday 1st  December 2021 

 

On Wednesday 1st December, we are planning to take the Key Stage 1 children to learn 

out of the classroom at St Luke’s Church in Newton Abbot. The purpose of this trip will be 

to explore, discover and celebrate the Christian story behind Christmas, as well as 

develop familiarity with the church in which we will be gathering to celebrate Christmas 

towards the end of term. 

 

On this occasion there is no cost attached to the trip and as a result voluntary 

contributions are not required. Your child will need to be wearing shoes that are 

comfortable for them to walk in and have a bag they can carry on their back. In the bag 

we’d like them to be carrying a labelled water bottle and a waterproof coat. If the 

weather is particularly cold then a woolly hat, scarf and gloves would also be necessary.  

 

We will walk to the church after lunch will be back at school by 3:15pm for usual 

collection.  

 

If you have any questions about the trip, please do not hesitate to talk to me or Miss Hall 

 

 

Best Wishes 

 

 

Mr Franklin  

Key Stage 1 Phase Leader 
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